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Upcoming Events   

In compliance with the San Mateo County 
Covid guidelines, the BCCôs Board of Direc-
tors continues to exhibit caution for all 

member activities.    ** Flyers 

6 - 04  Professional Handball         

 Players at 4pm  

6 - 05  Basque Club Picnic**  

 6 - 11   Mendi Ibilaldiak  in Marin  

 6 - 12  General Meeting & Elections  

 6 - 19   Aitaren Eguna **  

 7 - 09 Bengoetxea & Dinner  

 7 - 31  Scholarship Contest                   

 Application Deadline  

 8 - 27-28 Udako Besta  

 8 - 31  Scholarship Contest Submis -

 sion Deadline  

 

Board of Directors  

Joseph Goyhenetche          

j

1st Vice President  

  Jamison Narbaitz  

    jnarbaitz@yahoo.com  

2nd Vice President  

   Yvette Mindeguia  

     yalzug00@hotmail.com  

Secretary  

  Philippe Acheritogaray  

    (axeritogarai@gmail.com)  

Assistant Secretary  

  Marie Rosecrans,                                                       

mlaxague@yahoo.com 

Treasurer  

  Anita Arduain  

   A.Arduain@SBCGlobal.net  

Assistant Treasurer  

  Yvette Mindeguia  

    yalzug00@hotmail.com  

  Directors:  

  Valerie Arrechea  

    etcharren@msn.com  

  Jean Pierre Cabalette  

    jeanpcabalette@yahoo.com 

  Pierre Etcharren  

   etcharren@msn.com 

  Matthew Etchepare  

 matthew.etchepare@gmail.com  

  Jean Gorostiague  

    jg1231@gmail.com  

  Tony Huarte  

    tonyhuarte@gmail.com  

  Christian Iribarren  

    christian@kellyandiri  

 barren.com  

  Katrina Melander  

    kelicagaray@yahoo.com 

  Idoya Urruty  

    Iurruty@yahoo.com  

 

Gure Euskal Etxea  

June 2022 Board of Directors Election  
The General Membership Meeting will take place on Sunday, June 12, 2022 at 

10:00am.   As most of you know, we are thrilled to have  eight members running 

for the Board of Directors this year.  Their statements can be found when voting 

by mail or online.  Their pictures can be found inside this newsletter on page 2. 

At 12 noon on June 13th the election voting will be closed.  Those who regis-

tered online will not be allowed to vote as the site will close.  Those who will be 

voting by mail must have their ballot in before 12 noon or it will not be counted.  

If you have NOT received a mail ballot or if you registered online and did not 

receive an email, please call Joe Goyhenetche IMMEDIATELY at 415-317-3004. 

There is still time to make your vote count.  

2021 Membership Drive extended thru JUNE 30th  
The Board of Directors have extended the 2021 membership drive to a hard final date of June 

30th.   Your hard copy application must be in possession of a board member no later than 

June 30th.  The following four membership paths are offered:   

1. Reduce the fee to become a Regular Membership from $4,000 to $2,000. 

2. Regular Membership is offered to the child of any age or grandchild of any age or 

the spouse of a current Regular Member for the fee of $1,000. 

3. Upgrade to Regular Membership from current Associate Member for a fee of 

$1,500 and from current Family Associate Member for a fee of $1,000. 

4. Regular Membership is offered to the child of any age or grandchild of any age of a 

Founding Regular Member for the fee of $1,000. 

 As usual all new membership requests must include a recommendation from two current 

members in good standing and needs to be approved by the Basque Cultural Center Board of 

Directors.  To apply, please contact Anita Arduain at 650-583-7018. 

The BEO (Basque Educational Organiza-

tion) has opened up its scholarship compe-

tition for any student who will be attending, 

or is already attending, a U.S. affiliated ac-

credited college or university!  

This yearõs theme for student submissions 

is òThe Resiliency of Basques.ó They are 

accepting the following types of entries: lit-

erary, visual or performing arts. Two win-

ners will be awarded $2,000 each.   For 

more information, please click the link   

scholarship page.                                                                                                                              

A couple of dates to note are:  

1) The intent to apply is due July 31st  

2) Submissions are due August 31st.  

To learn more, visit: basqueeducational.org/scholarship  

http://www.sfbcc.us/


 VOLUME 41 ISSUE 1  PAGE 2 

 

Sunday  Members ô lunch  
An RSVP is needed by Wednesday.                                    

Please call the restaurant at 650 -583-8091. 
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ASTERO (Basque for "weekly") is N.A.B.O.'s 

free Basque news & information service that is 

brought to you via email notification. Subscribe 

by visiting www.NABASQUE.eus and click on 

News, Astero, Subscribe to Astero.  On Egin! 

CHRISTOPHE        

ALFARO  

MARIANNE AROZARENA  

MARTINON  

VALERIE                              

ARRECHEA  

2022 BCC Board of  Director Candidates  

NATALIE                       

ELICETCHE   JOHN FALXA  YVETTE 

ALZUGARAY 

MINDEGUIA  

RICARDO                    

SAN MAMES  

ALAIN CAMOU  

Mendi Ibilaldiak  

Our next hike will take place on Saturday,  

June 11 in Marin County starting in Mill Val-

ley for a hike up the Dipsea Trail to Muir 

Woods and surrounding area.  �,�I���\�R�X�·�U�H���L�Q��
terested in joining us on June 11 or would 

like to be added to the Mendigoizaleak email 

distribution list, please email Marie Rosecans 

 at marie.rosecrans@gmail.com. 

at marie.rosecrans@gmail.com. 


